
   

20th January 2017 

 
Can you believe we have already been at school for three weeks – where does the time go? 
We realise how busy everybody is and we would like to thank you all for your continued 
support of your children’s education and progress.  
 

HELP YOUR CHILDREN READ BIG EVENT – WEDNESDAY 
25th JANUARY 

Come along to find out how we teach reading and spelling 
in Oak, Wattle and Willow classes. We will show you how 
to say the sounds, how to put them together to make 
words and how to help your child to spell out simple 
words. Everyone who comes will get a free pack to help 
their child.  Tea, coffee and biscuits will be provided as 
well as child care for anyone who has small children.  
We are holding two meetings - one after school at 3:15pm 
and one in the evening at 6pm so that everyone is able to attend. We hope to see as many 
parents as possible at this meeting.          
 
Follow the link below to a youtube video all about the sounds we teach! 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RlpsmpWOUFY  
 
YEAR 6 PARENTS – THANK YOU 
A big thank you to the Year 6 parents who came along to Mrs Martin’s SATs meeting on 
Tuesday. It was quite well attended and parents were able to get a good idea of how SATs 
will work and what to expect from the week. We also gave some top tips for helping at 
home in preparation for SATs, if you have not received one, please speak to Mrs Martin and 
she will give you some more information.  
 

 
 

www.williammorrisschool.org            Email: office@william-morris.oxon.sch.uk 
(01295 258224) 

 

WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 
DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 

 

Reminder - Parents Evening on the 8th & 9th February 
Teachers will be available to meet parents on Wednesday 8th February from 
5pm-8pm and Thursday 9th February from 3pm-6pm.  
 
Sign-up sheets will be up on individual classroom doors from Wednesday 
25th January to give you two weeks to sign up. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RlpsmpWOUFY%20
http://www.williammorrisschool.org/
mailto:office@william-morris.oxon.sch.uk


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Reminder YEAR 6 
There is a Year 6 trip to the Botley Road Fire Station Thursday next week. Please don’t forget 
to send your reply slips back to ensure your child will be able to attend.  
Year 6 Tuition begins next week, if you are unsure of your dates please chat to Mrs Martin 
who can help you.   
 
This Week’s Winning House is:    
 

 
                

Dates for Next Week: 

Monday 23rd January Football Club 
Tuesday 24th January Y6 SATS Tuition 3.15-4.15pm 

Tuesday 24th January EYFS Book Nook Event 3.30-4.30pm 
Wednesday 25th January Help your children read event – 3.15pm & 6pm 

Wednesday 25th January Dance Club 

Thursday 26th January Swimming Lessons – Y3/4 
Thursday 26th January Brass Lessons – Y4/5 

Thursday 26th January Drama Club 
Friday 27th January Parent Coffee Morning 8.30-9am 

 
Have a wonderful weekend and see you on Monday 

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  

MATHS-TASTIC 
It seems to be have been a very productive week in 
the maths classrooms! Here are some Year 3 and 
Year 1 children working hard on solving problems 
using equipment.  
 

COFFEE MORNING 
 

PLEASE COME AND JOIN US FOR A 
COFFEE AND BISCUIT ON FRIDAY 
27TH JANUARY, 8:30am-9:00am. 

 

 


